
 I promised pictures of the new pond which is still unnamed at this writing 
(we just call it the new pond for now) so here they are. I think youôll like it. I want 
to thank John Eccles and the crew from Shades of Green Landscaping for their 
hard work and artistry in bringing this pond to life. Itôs been complete about three 
weeks now and we have populated it with Hardy and Tropical Lilies, Water Let-
tuce and Hyacinths along with 6 beauti-
ful koi which have yet to come out of 

their hiding place during the day.  Sometimes I wish weôd never 
put in fish-hiding places but then when I see a Heron perched up 
in the tree, Iôm thankful we had the foresight to do it.  
 Iôm starting to see leaves falling from trees affected by the 
dry weather and know that soon there will be a lot more falling 

because of the cooler 
weather that is just around 
the corner as Fall creeps in.  
For those who suffer with 
leaves in the pond, now is 
not to early to get your net 
ready.  If you build a frame for your net, go ahead now while the 
weather is mild and get it erected so when youôre ready you can just 
slip the net over it. Weôre also fast approaching that time of year when 
migratory fowl will beheading South for the winter and as they pass 
over Oklahoma enroute to warmer climes may decide to make a stop-
over at your pond for a snack. It 

seems each year we have more customers telling us of Herons clean-
ing out their ponds for breakfast, lunch and dinner.  Donôt be one of 
them! 
 As I mentioned, cooler weather is headed our way.  This is a 
perfect time to plan for your pond build if youôve been putting it off.  
Come in and let us help you make your dream a reality.  We have 
three classes left for the season, a disappearing waterfall build, a pond 
build and a class on winterizing your pond.  Theyôre free and no regis-
tration is required, just show up.  Lori or I will be glad to help you dur-
ing the week if you canôt make it on Saturday but designing your pond 
can take some time so plan accordingly, and remember, we have other 
customers coming in all the time who deserve prompt service too.  

                                                              Always be humble and kind~~~Mike 

      Mike's  

    Minutes     

September 2016  

Tips and Tricks  
 Heaters are something we get a lot of questions on, usually in the vein of, ñHow big of a 
heater do I need to heat my pond to 80 degrees?ò  Not only canôt I answer that but óheatingô the 
pond is not the purpose of the pond heater.  All we want to happen in Oklahoma is for an opening 
in the ice to be created by the heater to allow for gas transfer.  Even though our fish have slowed 
down for the winter and arenôt releasing as much waste, there is still a lot of biological action going 
on and noxious gas can build up under the ice cap if thereôs no way for it to escape.  Many custom-
ers donôt heed the warning and wind up with sick or dead fish.  



 Classes - SPRING/SUMMER 2016 SCHEDULE  Check the 

schedule for start times.  All classes are free and open to the public.  No advance 
registration required. More classes added each month. Ten Pond Dollars awarded 
for each class. We train rain or shine in the only indoor pond training facility in the 
U.S. 

 Water Garden Club Meetings  
 
Tulsa 2nd Tuesday @ 6:30pm Tulsa Garden Ctr  
www.gcwgs.com for more info 
OKC    1st Tuesday @ 7:00pm NW Church of Christ 
www.wgso.org for more info 
Stillwater  Meetings on hold until further notice 
www.stillwaterwatergardens.org for more info 
Duncan  1st Tuesday  @ 7:00pm Red River Tech 
580-595-0842 for more info 
If you have a water garden club let us know so we 
can advertise it here for you. 

 
Valid for retail store 

purchases only.  

Not valid with any 
other discount   

Only the largest  
discount will apply. 

 
 

Build a pond today! 
Weôll show you how! 

Get the latest information on our Facebook page. Facebook.com/pages/Pond -Pro-Shop Please 
note: We are on Summer store hours, open  : Tuesday thru Friday 9:00am -6:00pm and Saturday 
10:00am-4:00pm. Closed Sunday -Monday . Phone 405 -273-8363. 

Sept  
10th 
2016 

10:00am 
 

Disappearing Waterfall  
This pond less feature is becoming more and 
more popular.  Limited maintenance with all 
the sounds of running water and the sparkle 
of shallow water in the Sunlight. 

Sept  
24th 
2016 

10:00am 

Pond Build  
The perfect opportunity to find out how a pond 
is put together. We start with a hole in the 
ground then proceed step-by-step through the 
process. Thereôs always time for questions 
too. Indoors so it happens rain or shine. 

October  
8th 

2016 
10:00am 

Winterizing Your Pond  
There are certain steps you can take while 
getting your pond ready for winter that will 
make your springtime opening much more 
pleasurable. Weôll cover plants, fish, bacteria, 
cleaning and covering. 

  If you have an idea for a class, please share it  

 Contains cold wa-
ter bacteria to pro-
vide biological ac-
tivity down to wa-
ter temps in the 
30ôs. Helps with 
fish immune sys-
tems during winter 
months. Available 
in QT or GAL size. 

 
 

Take an extra 
10% off of our 
already lowered 
prices all month 
long. Prices from 
$10 and up.   
 
Valid thru 9/30/16 
while supplies last. 

Watch for the Fall crop pic-
tures in next months news-
letter. Probably too late for 
pumpkins but we can still 
get some squash and one 
tomato is still producing.  

Military (Active or Retired) and Water 
Garden Club members  

receive a  
10% discount  

(If you remember to tell us up front!  
Not after youôve already paid.) 

Valid for Pond Pro Shop purchases only  

 

  

Microbe -Lift Autumn Winter Prep  Koi  

  < Coupon Required!>  

EPIC GARDEN UPDATE 
 Itôs that time of the 
year when the Summer crop 
is nearing its end and we 
are almost to the Fall crop 
season.  We took lots of to-
matoes, peppers and onions 
out of this 4 x 4 area this 
year. Weôre exploring kits 
that you can pick up and 
take home to assemble on 
your deck or patio or in the 
yard. Or maybe two or 
three! 

15% off 


